
Common Council Chief of Staff Updates 
10/30/18 
 
Mayor’s Neighborhood Conference 2018 
I was asked by Jule Stroick, along with Council Vice President Carter, to participate in 
the Mayor’s Neighborhood Conference 2018, representing the Council Office.  I am 
soliciting any feedback or ideas as we identify how I can be of value at the conference 
(other than discussing community engagement and outreach).   
 
Survey on Council Services 
I plan to develop an alder survey in the near future concerning the services we provide 
in the office.  In anticipation of a new Legislative Analyst, I want to develop a baseline 
on services, how we can improve our service to alders and identify any gaps in service.   
 
New Alder Orientation 2019 
I plan to develop a document for new alder orientation and will be soliciting input from 
alders as well. 
 
Legislative Analyst Update 

 Human Resources referred twelve (12) candidates to be interviewed 

 Interviews will occur the week of November 5th 

 Tentative hire: Week of November 19th 

 Tentative Start: Week of December 3rd  
 




